
Local Government Flood Resiliency Program 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient Name] 

Address: [Recipient Address] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. In response to the increasing risks associated with flooding in 

our community, we are excited to announce the launch of our Flood Resiliency Program aimed at 

enhancing the safety and preparedness of our residents. 

The program includes: 

• Community workshops on flood preparedness 

• Financial assistance for flood-proofing homes 

• Improved drainage systems in at-risk areas 

• Regular updates on weather and flood risks 

We invite you to participate in our kickoff meeting on [Insert Date] at [Insert Location]. This 

will be a great opportunity to learn more about our initiatives and how you can get involved. 

Thank you for your attention to this important issue. Together, we can build a more resilient 

community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Local Government Name] 

[Contact Information] 


